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Christmas is fast approaching and we are very excited to confirm that Santa will be 

visiting the Witton Church Walk Christmas Fair on Friday 8th December 2017!! 

We are asking that siblings go in to see Santa together in order to keep things simple for the 

elves! It is also fine for children to go in with their friends as a group, but we ask that a 

maximum of 4 children go in together at any one time please.   

All tickets need to be booked in advance, and we may have to close the list as there is a limit 

to how many children Santa can see in the short time he is with us. Please book asap to avoid 

disappointment!  

On the day your group will be asked to collect a Santa ticket when you arrive at the Fair. We 

will be calling 5-10 groups at a time so that waiting times are as short as possible and you will 

be directed to Santa’s grotto with will open at 3.30pm.  

Those who book to see Santa will receive a gift and will also be able to spend some time in 

our Winter Winderland with an activity before they enter the grotto.  

We may even be able to offer photo’s with Santa, more details will be available on the day.  

To reserve your place please complete the slip below and return to the school office with 

payment as soon as possible. The cost is £3 per child and £2.50 for any further children in the 

group.  

We look forward to seeing you there – it’s going to be magical!  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Witton Church Walk Santa’s Grotto – Friday 2nd December 2016 

Names of all children in the group (maximum 4): At a cost of: 

 £3.00 

 £2.50 

 £2.50 

 £2.50 

Total amount enclosed:    __________________________________________ 

Please enclose cash or make cheques payable to WITTON CHURCH WALK PTA  


